
The Society for Range Management, Nevada 
section would like to thank Greg  Weinbender, 
Amanda Flangas and all the great people at the 
Nugget for their generosity and support of the 
Nevada Youth Range Camp.  Their donation and 
continued support helps to ensure the Nevada 
Youth Range Camp can continue its now 60-year 
tradition of connecting people with rangelands. 

Thank You !
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